Consent Iltem 1:

Report for Material Procurement for the Clark Lake Road Water Main Replacement Project

Background:

As stipulated in OWASA'’s Purchasing Policy, the Board of Directors has delegated to the
Executive Director the authority to award contracts for purchase of supplies, material, and
equipment solicited in the formal bidding range (590,000 and above) and submit a summary
report to the Board which identifies the name of the bidders, the amount of the bids and the
award decision. There is not a requirement regarding a minimum number of bids to be
received.

In July 2024, staff competitively bid the purchase of water pipe and appurtenances for the Clark
Lake Water Main Replacement project. Only one response was received, and the bid was
$137,992.95. The award was made to the lone bidder, Ferguson Waterworks. This project is
currently under construction with OWASA's construction crew.

Action Requested:

This report is for information only. No action is needed.
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